
 

   

 
 

 
 

Date: As Post Marked 

 

Dear Primary School 

 

RE: Primary School Games: Medway Primary School Girls only Football and Kwik Cricket 

Festival for years 5 and 6  

 

I am writing to invite your school to participate in the Medway Primary Girls only Football and 

Kwik Cricket Festival   (yrs 5 and 6).  The Primary Girls only FOOTBALL Festival will be held at 

the 3G astro turf pitches at PLAYFOOTBALL and the KWIK CRICKET will be played on the 

grass, at the Howard School, Derwent Way, Rainham Gillingham Kent ME8 0BX on THURSDAY 

5th MAY 2016 from 10am - 4/5pm. Please note that the times may vary depending on the amount 

of teams that enter.    

 

The Festival will be aimed at girl pupils in years 5 and 6. Squads should consist of 10 girls for 

football and 10 girls for kwik cricket.  There will be student sport leaders and other adult sports 

coaches/organisers available to assist with football refereeing and kwik cricket umpiring.  

 

If you would like to enter the Medway Primary Girls only Football and or Kwik Cricket (yrs 5 and 

6) please complete the enclosed entry form and return to: 

Claire Moore Email: moorec@thehowardschool.co.uk by closing date of Friday 22nd April 2016. 

 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact: Claire on 01634 

236606 or 07725724393  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Claire Moore  

Partnership Development Manager 

mailto:moorec@thehowardschool.co.uk

